
From: Matthew Bridges <   
Sent: 23 December 2020 15:07 
To: Trevor Thompson <Trevor.Thompson@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: b/18/0528 CD1- TOOT LANE 

 
Hi Trevor, 
  
I’ve finally got a decision on the EV charger points. 
  
I’ve suggested the Rolec WallPod EVWP0020 for the charging points to each plot. 
  
  
Also, we’re having brick supply issues across the business at present so need to alter some of the 
scheduled bricks. To aid supply, I’m suggesting the elevation treatments are changed to our Rural 
types instead of the Urban type specified, with the housetype 403 attached as an example. 
  
The attached plan should be self explanatory but let me know if you need any more information. 
  
Regards 
  
  

  

Matthew Bridges 

Technical Manager 
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